
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
March 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Sackville’s Gymnastics and Dance Display 2022 for Years 7, 8 and 9 
 
We wish to invite your child to our evening of gymnastics and dance, which will be held on Wednesday 6th 
April 2022.  
 
The gymnastics display will begin at 6.00pm and finish at 7.00pm.  
 
The dance display will begin at 7.15pm and finish at 8.30pm.  
 
You may purchase a ticket for either display or both if you wish. A separate letter will be sent out regarding 
purchasing of tickets. 
   
The evening is an opportunity to demonstrate the quality of work students achieve during their gym and 
dance lessons.  The programme will be varied and we hope it will give parents a chance to see the type of 
gymnastics and dance taught in lessons at Sackville. 
 
Please complete the parental consent form here by Friday 18th March 2022.  
 
If you have any questions, please email acurrie@sackvilleschool.org.uk or lrichards@sackvilleschool.org.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr A Currie    Mrs L Richards 
Curriculum Leader of Boys’ PE  Curriculum Leader of Girls’ PE 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdgb1KUtXUOmEZ22v4HroRBHlT5VKxdHALV8wGr8N-_OkZ0Lg/viewform
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